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September 15, 2000 

Mr. John Feeney 
Southeast Region Annex 
4041 North Richards Street 
P.O Box 12436 
Milwaukee, WI 53212-0436 

Dear John: 
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This letter is to confirm in writing the justification for leaving two private wells out of the 
Lime Kiln Landfill monitoring plan that were originally listed in Chad Czarkowski 's 
October 28, 1997, correspondence to Darrell Hofland. Though discussed on various 
occasions over the phone and in person, it has not been documented that the WDNR and the 
Village have come to agreement that the wells along Green Bay Road will not be sampled at 
the expense of the Village. We believe that the Village has shown that the contamination 
problems along Green Bay Road are not due to the Lime Kiln Landfill, and that the WDNR 
has agreed with that conclusion. 

Chad's letter requests that the Village annually sample four private wells that are deemed by 
Chad to be the "first affected if contamination spreads." The wells are as follows: 

1. 
2. 
3. 
4. 

Ann Hazelwood, 675 Green Bay Road 
Harold Keefe, 612 Green Bay Road 
George Watts, 1716 Lakefield Road 
Stephan Stockwell, 717 Heather Court 

No sampling will be conducted at the expense of the Village at 675 Green Bay Road or 
612 Green Bay Road . It would be our recommendation that wells at those residences have at 
least annual monitoring, at the expense of those responsible for the groundwater 
contamination. 

The Village has agreed to continue sampling at 1716 Lakefield Road, and 717 Heather 
Court. The Village is performing semi-annual sampling at both locations to protect the 
residents against potential contaminant migration associated with the Lime Kiln Park. To 
date, no compounds have been detected at 717 Heather Court. One compound that is not 
associated with Lime Kiln Park, chloroform, has been detected at 1716 Lakefield Road below 
safe drinking water standards. 

Please contact me if you have any questions or further discussion on this issue. 

Sincerely~ Q_ 
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Project Geologist 

c. Joan Underwood 
Darrell Hofland 
Buck Sweeney 
Paul Malloy L: \ WOR K\graftn0 I ladmin\COR RESPN\noprivatewe l !sampling.doc 
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